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Publications

Retirement, Health Benefits During an 
Economic Downturn

Over the past decade, there have been profound changes in the 
employee benefits landscape. Two areas that have significantly 
challenged both government and private employers are the cost of 
their retirement plans and health care programs. With an 
economic downturn now on the radar, these challenges may well 
become even more acute. This article explores the development of 
the American retirement and health care system and provides 
some cost-saving options for employers to consider.
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